
Denton Independent School District
Braswell High School Band Uniforms Purchase

April 9, 2024

SUMMARY:
This item requests approval of the quote from the Fred J. Miller Company (FJM) in the 
amount of $180,326.25 for the Braswell Band Uniforms.

BOARD VALUE:
Growth & Management… In pursuit of excellence, we value demonstrating effective and 
efficient management of district resources and providing leadership and/or oversight to 
ensure District meets all fiscal, legal and regulatory requirements.

PREVIOUS BOARD ACTION:
None 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION:
The current band uniforms at Braswell High School are the original uniforms purchased 
when the campus opened.  A committee including the Braswell Band Directors, Braswell 
Administration, and Director of Fine Arts has worked with FJM to create a new 
replacement uniform for the Braswell High School Band. The District has utilized FJM 
for marching band uniforms for the past several uniform replacements for our band 
programs and has continued to be very pleased with the longevity of the product.

 SIGNIFICANT ISSUES:
The quote received will utilize BuyBoard Contract# 670-22.  This purchase is being 
brought for approval in accordance with the District’s CH (local) policy.

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS:
 The cost of the uniforms will be borne through the uniform replacement cycle fund.

BENEFIT OF ACTION:
Passage will allow the District to order these band uniforms in time to be ready for the 
2024-25 school year.

SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATION:
It is recommended that the quote from Fred J. Miller Company for Braswell Band 
Uniforms be approved.

STAFF PERSONS RESPONSIBLE:
Eddy Russell, Director of Fine Arts
Cindy Willis, Director of Purchasing

ATTACHMENT:
None

APPROVAL:
Signature of Staff Member Proposing Recommendation: _________________________

Signature of Divisional Assistant Superintendent: _______________________________

Signature of Superintendent: ________________________________________________


